5/20/25

Mark Dorn 400 S Rice St Unit 34 Whitewater, WI 53190

Dear Mark-

On behalf of the City of Whitewater, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your dedicated service on the Community Involvement and Cable TV Commission since 2017.

Your time, insight, and commitment over the past years have played a valuable role in helping shape and support our community engagement efforts. We truly appreciate your efforts and your continued support of the City of Whitewater.

Thank you for your contributions and for being a vital part of our civic mission.

Best-

John S.Weidl JSW/RLM